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Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 
131 West 86th Street 
New York, New York 10024 

Dear Norman: 

Please ascept my heartfelt mazol tov upon receiving 
your Ph.D. and your promotion to a professorship. 

I am sure that with this kind of setting, you will be 
able to contribute even more towards the renewal of Jewish 

life. 

Not that titles can really add anything to you, but 

it's good to know that you no longer have to concern 

yourself with winning the approval of others in order to 
be certified as a learned man. 

Warmest mazol tov and all the best. 

Cordially, 

om 

Walter S. Wurzburger. 
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